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Forest Schools 

On Thursday, Year 6 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. . 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Aurora     Class 1: Finley     Class 2: Oscar        

Class 3: Tilly   Class 4: Noah    Class 5: Rio 

Class 6: Charlie     Class 7: Penelope     Class 8: Ella 

Class 9: Buddy     Class 10: Joe     Class 11: Lucas     Class 12: Seren     

Class 13: Finley     Class 14: Alice 

Whole School Award: Isabelle (Class 4) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Well done to them all! 

Gardens 

Last week we installed a plaque to go alongside the beautiful 

gardens that were made possible by a kind donation from  Olivia 

and Jasmine Hansrani-Smith’s 

Grandparents. The donation was 

made by Dr Hansrani  and his wife (a 

retired teacher) to create a learning 

space for children to enjoy for years 

to come.   

These gardens offer a wide range of 

outdoor learning opportunities and 

we are very grateful for the kind gift. 

 Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

Once again, we will be supporting the Royal British Legion’s    

Poppy Appeal. We have a selection of poppy appeal wristbands 

and pin badges, which are available to purchase from the School 

Office. In addition, we have paper poppies which members of our 

School Council will be selling in classes this week if children 

would like to bring in a donation. 

Stockton Lantern Parade 
Please find attached a letter regarding the upcoming Lantern 

Parade to be held on the 8th December at 4pm. 

  Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Non - Uniform Day (Friday 25th October) 

Thank you to everyone who supported our non-uniform day on 
the Friday before half term.  

Your kind donations will help towards purchasing items for our 
Bottle Tombola and some other stall prizes at this year's   

Christmas Fair.  

If you would still like to contribute, ParentPay will remain open 
until this Friday 8th November or a donation can be handed in 

at the school office.  

Christmas Fair (Friday 29th November) 

It's not long until this year's Christmas Fair, we hope you can 
come along to support us and help make it another fantastic 

event for our school. We've had some lovely raffle prizes     
donated and will be sending raffle tickets home very soon. If 

you would like to donate a raffle prize, we would be very   
grateful for your support. You can message us via the email 

address below. 

Sponsorship Opportunities - Christmas Fair  

There are two sponsorship opportunities remaining for this 
year's Christmas Fair. If you are interested in sponsoring part of 

our event, please get in touch at  

Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com. 

Early Years Open Evening 

On Thursday 7th November at 6pm, Early Years will be open for a 
look around for prospective Nursery and Reception pupils. 

Children in Need 

Children in Need takes place on Friday 15th November. Once 
again, our School Council have been busy planning fundraising 

ideas.  They would like to invite all children to wear bear themed, 
bright colours or spotty clothing on that Friday instead of their 

usual school uniform.  

Tempest School Photographs 
Tempest Photography will be in school on Wednesday 20th  

November to take individual photographs of all children. 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
Intrahealth are coming into school on Thursday 28th November 

to administer the Nasal Flu Vaccines.  

Please complete the consent form by following the link below 

(one for each child): 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/605730d7 

Year 6 Sports Hall Athletics 
Today, some Year 6 children attended a Sports Hall Athletics 
competition at Durham University Stockton Campus. It was a  

great team effort and the children achieved joint second place, 
resulting in them qualifying for the next round of the                

competition.  
 

As always, the children 
were fantastic and        

represented the school 
brilliantly. We are very 

proud. 
 

Good luck for the next   
round! 

Welcome Back 
We hope that everyone has had a lovely half term.  It has been 

fabulous to see all of our children and families today.  We’re 
looking forward to another brilliant half-term! 
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